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TITLE 11 CONSUMER PROTECTION DIVISION OF
THE OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

LSA Document #01-265

The Consumer Protection Division of the Office of the Attorney General gives notice that the date and location of
the public hearing for LSA Document #01-265, printed at 25 IR 129, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public
Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on November 26, 2001 at 9:00 a.m., at the Indiana Government
Center-South, 402 West Washington Street, Conference Center Room C, Indianapolis, Indiana the Consumer
Protection Division of the Office of the Attorney General will hold a public hearing on proposed new rules to implement
IC 24-4.7, Telephone Solicitation of Consumers. Copies of these rules are now on file at Indiana Government Center-
South, 402 West Washington Street, 5th Floor and  Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325,
Indianapolis, Indiana, and are open for public inspection.

Allen K. Pope
Director
Consumer Protection Division
Office of the Attorney General


